WARRIORS WIRKLESS

December 28, 2021

Alex Beiro. Jr.

President, Virginia Wireless Association
5901 Mount Eagle Drive, Unit 1003
Alexandria, Virginia 22303

Dear Alex,

The Warriors4Wireless team along with the 2,866 veterans we have placed in the past seven
years, thank the Virginia Wireless Association for its generous $10,000 contribution.* 100% of
your donation will directly assist veterans seeking wireless industry careers.

The COVID pandemic created record numbers of unemployed veterans. Contributions like yours
help us get these veterans into decent paying telecom workforce careers. Indeed, we are
helping more than at any other time in our history! Your compassion in action enables us to
connect 99% of the veterans attending training and over 40% of those we directly place with
our hiring partners. In short, your contribution directly helps to improve the lives of the
unemployed and underemployed veterans and their families.

Thanks to partners like you, W4W helped connect five hundred veterans to telecom positions in
2020 at no cost to the veterans or to the hiring partners. We are on track to do the same, or
more, in 2021!

Warriors4Wireless keenly focuses upon assisting junior enlisted veterans. Over 90% of the
veterans we assist are first term enlisted with little to no savings. These are the military
members signing up right out of high school then exiting the military in their early to mid-
twenties. Twelve of the thirteen military members killed in Kabul, Afghanistan last August were
first term enlisted. In conflict after conflict over 90% of the injuries and deaths fall upon this
group and so W4W uses your contributions to assist this economically challenged and highly
deserving group of veterans. Thank you for contributing to our veteran focused mission!

With heartfelt gratitugde,

~

Kevin J. Ketwtedy, Major General JUSAF (Retired)
President and CEO

*All contributions to Warriors4Wireless Scholarship Fund are 100% tax deductible. Our IRS EIN is: 47-5410189



